
St Faith’s Team Golf Championship  

Monday 16th April 2018 
 

After weeks of rain, the sun finally shone at the magnificent Royal Worlington golf course on 

Monday and this year’s St Faith’s Team Championship teed off with 24 very excited 

competitors. 

 

There were boys and girls from Year 3 to Year 8 competing in teams of 3, trying to shoot 

their best combined (Texas Scramble) score over 9 holes.  All the team members supported 

each other along the way and they all learned a lot about the game, rules and etiquette 

which will help them all progress.  All the teachers were impressed with the determination, 

concentration and skills on display!  

 

Two teams tied in second place; Ed, Ian, Callum and Ross, Harry, Reuben  

 

The winners were the only ones to par the last 3 holes and they took the title by a single 

point. Congratulations to Barney, Zander and George. 

 

Mr Rusted and Mr North would like to thank all the staff at Royal Worlington Golf Club for 

continuing to support our Team Championships.  Also, thanks must go to the nine teaching 

staff who walked around, scored, coached and encouraged the children, as well as all the 

parents who came along to support the event. 

 

 
 


